
National Taxidermists Association News Release

The National Taxidermists Association is pleased to announce that Bob 
Dorta of Naples, Florida, has received certification at the national level 
in the category of Mammals and Fish taxidermy.

Your community can be proud of this accomplishment because only 105 
taxidermists have been admitted nationwide into the program.

Mr. Dorta has distinguished himself through winning at taxidermy 
competitions and the desire to improve through educational workshops 
and seminars.

The National Taxidermists Association certification program is designed 
to recognize those taxidermists who have won awards for high quality 
standards in their work. It also offers sportsmen a standard by which they 
can select a qualified taxidermist. Those taxidermists who have passed the 
qualifying procedure have exclusive use of a specially designed 
certification emblem for their use.

The above information released by National Taxidermists Association 
Headquarters, 108 Branch Drive, Slidell, Louisiana 70461.
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